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You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

Dear Matthew,

Thank you for taking the time to call and clarify the situation and for understanding our
position in representing the GA Industry.

Our position on this application is clear: we strongly object to this proposal in its current
form. 

We therefore ask to be registered as an Interested Party so that we can continue to support
Burn Gliding Club's case and work to ensure that appropriate mitigation measures
are in place to allow the continued safe operation of their activities. 

If you require any further information please contact me directly using the contact
details provided. 

Kind regards 

John 

John Gilder MRICS FRAeS 
Vice Chairman

General Aviation Awareness Council 
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